
 

October 9, 2015 
 

 
UPCOMING WORK MAY AFFECT WATER PRESSURE IN YOUR NEIGHBOURHOOD 

Acadia Drive Water Reservoir and Pump House Upgrade  

October 19, 2015 - March 21, 2016 

Saskatoon Water is preparing to meet the water supply needs of the City with upgrades to 

the Acadia Drive Water Reservoir and Pump House. This facility serves all Saskatoon Water 

customers located south of College Drive and east of Preston Avenue. 

A map on the reverse side of this flyer shows affected neighbourhoods. 

Will I still have water? 

Yes, Saskatoon Water customers will continue to have high quality drinking water during this 

construction project, although the pressure may be lower at certain times.  

How will households be affected? 

You may notice lower water pressure at your tap in the morning and early evening, when 

water demand periods are higher. Over the next 5 months, water pressure may be as low as 

40-50 pounds per square inch (psi) for short periods, compared to the normal supply of 55-

60 psi. 

What should I do to prepare? 

Standard household plumbing systems are designed to operate at a minimum of 40 psi. If 

you have a system that requires more pressure to operate, such as a luxury spa, or multi-

story building, you are encouraged to confirm that there are no restrictions, and that booster 

pumps are functioning properly, where required.  

How can I learn more? 

Visit saskatoon.ca/water or contact the City of Saskatoon Water Treatment Plant at 306-

975-2534 or water@saskatoon.ca.  

Stay informed! Subscribe to timely project updates with an email to  

water-subscribe@saskatoon.ca and the word SUBSCRIBE in the subject line.  
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